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                  VADO ELEMENTARY
Madame President Saenz, Superintendent Nava and Members of the Board:

Vado Elementary parents had asked for the school, (Vado Elementary) to be a uniformly dressed school.  Since last semester, Fall 2007 and every week of this current semester, Spring 2008.  The PTO and Vado Staff have had informational meetings to present on the pro’s and con’s of having a uniformly dressed school.  
On February 13, 2008, during Parent Teacher Conference, the community voted.  The Parent Outreach Ambassador, Ms. Mora, was up front with ballots and a ballot box.  As people came in, she asked if they were parents in the school and reminded them to please vote.  After the day was over we put the votes inside the vault.  The votes were counted on the following day by Mr. Calderon Administrative Inter, Ms. Cary, parent and cross walk guard, and myself, Ms. Servín, Principal.

The results are as follows:

Total school population: 468 students
Total votes received:       396  
Yes votes:                       308

No Votes:                        88 
75% of our total population is 351.  With 396, we more than meet that requirement.  In addition to that, we did get more than 75% of that in “yes” votes.  Since more than 75% of the parents voted “yes “ to uniformly dressed, I would like to officially request your support in accepting Vado Elementary School as  a uniformly dressed school.    I also request your support to the implementation of this policy with all our parents at Vado Elementary.     

Again, thank you for your support and cooperation 

Ms. Servín
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